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The Washington State Department of Corrections continues PREA implementation with many positive results.  We are approximately half way through a three year settlement agreement period as the result of a class action lawsuit filed by female offenders in July 2007.  This agreement has had a positive impact across the agency by fine tuning our policies and practices for both male and female offenders.  Some of the positive practices implemented since the 2009 coordinator conference include:
· A centralized system out of HQ for triage of allegations as well as investigation oversight and tracking;
· Implementation of a tracking database linked with our offender management systems to track allegations, investigations and provide demographic data for analysis;
· Development of a PREA Liaison network with a representative in each Prison facility and Community Corrections section to serve as a local voice and point of contact for information dissemination / collection, local oversight of initiatives, and input into policy and training revisions; and
· Streamlining and standardizing the incident reporting processes for staff to ensure prompt reporting and response.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Implementation of a revised risk assessment process to include assessment on intake, whenever a transfer occurs, and for cause, along with statewide training for all classification staff and those responsible for making housing assignments.
We also continue to improve on our training initiatives, renewing focus on early intervention, tools for staff and cultural change.  We launched PREA and Workplace Investigator Training in August 2010 with approximately 400 participant completions to date.  This allows us to broaden the pool of available investigators to address lower level allegations, reserving the dedicated investigator positions for the more complex and/or egregious cases while providing an understanding of the investigation process to affected staff.   We are also revamping our staff in-service training initiatives to allow on-line training with plans to broaden on-line training venues for volunteers and part time contractors in the near future.

